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THE MARVELS OF JESUS

We are starting a new series called Miracles!

We will be starting a new series called Miracles at the end of April and we are so
excited about what this series has in store. We would love for your kids and
students to join us as we look at three key miracles of Jesus from the Apostle John’s
point of view! We are so excited for how this series will impact our kids and
students!



VBS

VBS is right around the corner! We are so excited for VBS this year, and we hope
you and your family are too! VBS will be June 7-11 from 9 to 11:30 each morning.
Summer Kick-Off will be Sunday, June 6th from 1 to 3pm at the church.

You do not want to miss out on this! Online registration is open now! If you have
kids that would love to come to VBS, or are someone who wants to join our team,
you can go to https: //vbspro.events/p/events/ten27kidsvbs to register or speak
with me! If you would like to volunteer, we have an open spot for you! We would
love you to join our team!

We look forward to VBS and all of the great opportunities for each child and
student to grow closer to God. We hope that you will consider joining us! We
cannot wait to see you there!

In Christ,
Jonathan



